
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 24, 2023 
 

 
---------ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE--------- 
 
 
Reference: MeDOT Benton 
     I-95/River Road Bridge Strengthening 
     Benton, ME 
     MeDOT WIN 023611.00 
 
 
As part of the I-95/River Road Bridge Strengthening project, River Road will be closed Thursday night, 
April 27 between the hours of 6:00 PM to 12:00 AM and traffic will be diverted to a temporary detour on 
local roads around the project site. The route includes Bridge Street in Benton and Fairfield, Upper Main 
Street and the Skowhegan Road (Route 201) in Fairfield and the Canaan Road (Route 23) in Hinckley and 
Benton. Occasional River Road closures will take place until approximately June 17, 2023. River Road and 
all abutting businesses and schools will remain open and accessible. There will be signs directing passenger 
vehicles around the project.  
 
 
If you have any questions please call Bruce Surek at 207-865-0000. 
 
CPM Constructors would like to thank you in advance for your patience. Please drive safely.  



 



 


